
"Misclassifying" Violent Crime 

Geoffrey Chaucer is often credited with originating the expression 
"murder will out" in his 13th Century Canterbury Tales.  Yet, Chaucer 
never anticipated the kind of corruption and legerdemain that's rampant 
among black officials in America.  Washington, DC has recently been 
exposed cheating on its murder statistics to make the job performances 
of city officials look better with "fewer" incidents of violent crime and 
"lower" violent crime rates.    

A veteran cop in the DC Metro Police Department (DCMPD) named 
Carlos Bundy has blown the whistle on DC officials by claiming that they 
intentionally misclassify violent crimes -- especially murder -- to under-
report the true extent of DC's violence.  He alleges this tactic permits 
murderers and other violent criminals to "remain on the street" and 
continue to be a threat to public safety. 

Bundy is a 28-year veteran, who was a sergeant in the District's homicide 
bureau from 2010 until 2018.  He alleges in his lawsuit against the city 
that the DCMPD has routinely been "mis-categorizing deaths as 
something other than a homicide in order to keep the District's 
homicide numbers down."  (He might very well have added, "to hide the 
incompetence of the DC's leadership.") 

Bundy claims in his lawsuit that the DCMPD “purposely misled the public 
about the homicide rates in the District of Columbia” by categorizing  
unnatural deaths as "accidents."   He alleges in his lawsuit that his 
superiors retaliated against him after he expressed concern about the 
practice of misclassifying likely homicides.  The retaliation against him 
consisted of denying him days off and lower performance evaluations. 

Bundy cited many anecdotes in which high-ranking DCMPD officials 
classified violent deaths as “undetermined” or “accidental,” even though 
autopsy reports cited physical evidence that should have classified those 



deaths as homicides.  He claims that the DCMPD often neglected to 
investigate highly suspicious deaths and declined to label them as 
homicides if there were no cooperating witnesses. 

These allegations are consistent with earlier claims by other DCMPD 
cops, who allege that aggravated assault and theft are also routinely 
misclassified by the DCMPD's highest-ranking officials.  It is claimed they  
engage in this practice to deflate the District's crime rates for each of 
those categories of crime. 

The usual suspects -- n*ggers, race-hustlers, and black DC officials -- went 
nuts when President Trump claimed that DC's government has promoted 
"...fake crime numbers in order to create a false illusion of safety."  For 
the 212th time, Trump was correct and his critics have been exposed to 
be lying douchebags.  

The DOJ has initiated an investigation into this scandal.  There has also 
been a REAL, profound and immediate decline in violent crime since 
Trump ordered the National Guard to patrol the dangerous streets of DC 
10 days ago, attempting to "...address the epidemic of crime in our 
nation's capitol."  

I recall writing on this subject before, and found disparities between the 
number of murders reported by the Chicago Police Department, and the 
totals reported by the Cook County Coroner's Office.  The Chicago PD 
was "cooking the books," whereas the Cook County Coroner had the 
legitimate figures. 
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